
 

Week of February 4th - 8th 
The Principal’s Desk 
 

The AVID Family Night will be on February 5th.  The event will be 

in the ECHS Cafe and will begin at 5:00 p.m. Dinner will be served 

at 5:00 and we will dismiss from the cafe at 5:45 p.m.  There will be 

sessions available for all grade levels and interest. The parents will 

rotate through the sessions.  It is important for all students and 

parents to attend.  Students will be entered into the drawing for 

prizes, such as: homework pass, 10 points on binder check, etc.  

 

February 8th, we will recognize our honor roll, merit roll, EOC, 

STAR, and Student of the Months.  The event will begin at 8:00 a.m. 

and will be held in the B & C Auditorium, not at ECHS.  Please do 

not report to Building 400.  

 

Our graduation date, time, and location has been released.  Due to 

reconstruction at the CCU-HTC Center, our graduation will be held 

at Carolina Forest High School Gym.  Graduation will be held on 

June 6th at 6:00 p.m.  More details will be coming for seniors and 

parents.  

 

As always, please feel free to call or email me.  

-Kandi Fleming, ECHS Principal 

Calendar 
Feb 4- AVID Site Team 
Feb 5- AVID Family Night 
Feb 8- Awards Program for 

Fall 2018 
 
Upcoming Dates 
Feb 15- Talent Show & ACT 

Workshop for Juniors 
Feb 20- ACT Test for Juniors 

who are taking it 
 
 
 

 

  

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



Tutoring 
Math Tutoring – 2:30 – 4:15 

Tuesday – Fall (229) and/or Thompson (209A) 

Wednesday -  Rautsaw (222) 

Thursday – Hunt (210) and/or Thompson (209A) 

S.S. Tutoring with Mr. Chappell – 7:00 a.m. – 7:30 a.m. – Tuesday and Thursday (223) 

Spanish & Writing Tutoring – Wednesday – 3:00 – 4:00 – Mrs. Calos 
 

Guidance Corner  
 

Accepted to College? 
When you get college acceptance letters or scholarship awards, please bring the letters to guidance so that we can 

make a copy and recognize you for your accomplishments on Senior Awards Night. 
 

 

 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
Message from  Recycle Club: 

 

The 2nd Thursday of each month, the recycle club is open to the entire school.  Our next 

open meeting is February 14th from 2:30-4:00. This is an opportunity to get community 

service on campus. 

 

Library/Technology  Corner 
With the new semester in swing, this is just a friendly reminder that there is a Frequently 

Asked Questions page for some common technology questions from students.  It is linked in 
the About section of the school Google Announcements page and can also be found by 
clicking here​. You may have to log into your school Google account to view some of the 

documents. Some of these questions may help with small issues while doing homework away 
from the school.  Some of the issues include making sure the microphone is turned on 

correctly, being able to get photos from your phone to the laptop, and finding music to use in 
your school projects without worrying about copyright issues.  Of course for larger 

technology issues, stop by the AVID Upstairs office to see me. 
-Ms. Ritchie ~ Library Media Specialist 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://sites.google.com/horrycountyschools.net/echstech/home


 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



February Students of the Month 

 
Nelson 

 
 
What has been your favorite moment at ECHS so far? 
So far, my favorite moment at ECHS has been the 2019 
Winter Formal. 
 
What are your specific interests in or outside of the school? 
Outside of school, I enjoy doing many sports while also 
playing the piano and the saxophone. 
 
 
What are your post-high school plans? 
After high school, I plan to go to college; at some point, 
I would like to serve in the military for at least 3 years. 
 
 
What are your favorite clubs or community service 
opportunities? 
My favorite club at ECHS has been recycling club. 
 

 
Julio 

 
 
 
 
What has been your favorite moment at ECHS so far? 
The first day of government/economics with Mr. 
Chappell 
 
What are your specific interests in or outside of the school? 
Reading, discovering things in life, learning new 
things, studying robotics, playing sports (volleyball, 
soccer, and tennis) just for fun and working out 
 
What are your post-high school plans? 
Graduate from Clemson and work in a robotics 
company; after a couple of years, start my own 
company  
 
What are your favorite clubs or community service 
opportunities? 
Robotics, Student Council, and Recycle club  
 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
Trent 

 
 
 
What has been your favorite moment at ECHS so far? 
My favorite moment at ECHS so far was bridge week, 
both participating and as an ambassador. 
 
What are your specific interests in or outside of the school? 
Some specific interests in school would be Recycling 
club, Rubik's cube club, and history. 
 
What are your post-high school plans? 
After graduating from ECHS, I plan on going to CCU 
and getting a Bachelor's degree.  
 
What are your favorite clubs or community service 
opportunities? 
Rubik's club is one of my favorite clubs at ECHS. 

 
Courtney 

What has been your favorite moment at ECHS so far? 
Although I cherish many different moments at ECHS, 
my favorite moment so far would be when I became 
president of Mu Alpha Theta Mathematics Honor 
Society.  
 
What are your specific interests in or outside of the school? 
In school, I enjoy being an AVID tutor and being a part 
of Mu Alpha Theta as well as National Honor Society. 
Outside of school, I love riding my horse and spending 
time with my family and friends. 
 
What are your post-high school plans? 
After high school, I plan to attend a four-year college; 
either Coastal or Western Carolina. After that, I want to 
attend medical school so I can have a career in the 
medical field. Preferably as some form of a surgeon.  
 
What are your favorite clubs or community service 
opportunities? 
My favorite community service opportunity is 
participating in the Destination Cure Fashion Show. All 
the money that is raised during this event goes to a 
breast cancer patient. I have also enjoyed helping out 
at a horse camp during the summer. 

These students have been nominated and voted on by teachers.  They exhibit 
critical thinking, communication, and personal & social responsibility skills that 

make a strong Trailblazer.  Congratulations to everyone this month! 
 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 


